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4th September 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have reviewed the forecast for the week ahead and it would seem that the British weather is 
celebrating the return of students to schools with a further flourish of warm temperatures!  
 
Therefore, for this week only, we will not be enforcing the wearing of blazers.  All other elements of 
the college uniform should be worn as set out on the website, this includes the option for students 
to wear tailored shorts which are permitted throughout the year.  As we set out in the summer, if 
students feel that it is too warm to wear the blazer then they should not wear the black jumper 
instead. 
 
We will review the forecast for the week beginning 11th September at the end of this week 
however, as things stand at the moment, it is likely that we will ask for blazers to be worn from 
Monday 11th September. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal  
 
 


